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From: pathussey@Ilowerchurchillproject.ca

To: Ron Power; Mark Turpin; Roy Lewis; Ed Over
Cc: Scott O"Brien; Lance Clarke; Jason Kean
Subject: Re: CHO009 - Bid Evaluation Plan

Date: Monday, October 20, 2014 6:25:10 AM

Roy / Mark

Pls see Ron's request below. | am out of town and not sure when the bids come in.
Pat

Sent from my iPad

>0n Oct 19, 2014, at 8:00 PM, "Ron Power" <RonPower@lowerchurchillproject.ca> wrote:

>

> Pat - | would like for us to have a review of the bid evaluation plan for CH0009. | am making this request
as | want to ensure we have enough focus on the aspect of "has the capability and track record to give us
the assurance that the entity can get the job done" in the evaluation plan.

>

> | am requesting that we hold off on opening the bids (due 22 October to the best of my knowledge) until
the review of the Bid Evaluation plan is completed.

>

> thanks

> Ron

>
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